
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 7:29:00 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021 3:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Laurie  Boucaud

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am a cottage owner located on Burma Lane in Lansdowne. The cottage is located on Charleston Lake. I am writing
to you at this time to state my disapproval of eliminating the Seasonal Rate Class. Our cottage is truly a seasonal
cottage using only 48.67kWh average monthly electricity. Eliminating the seasonal class will increase our bill by
100%. This has a huge impact on being able to afford keeping a cottage within our family. A cottage that has been in
the family since the early 70s. I ask that you please reconsider and allow the true seasonal cottage owners to keep
paying a seasonal rate.

-- Attachment --
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